

Brockley Rise Forest Hill London SE23 1NH Tel: 020 8690 1416 Fax: 020 8690 6349

Email: admin@stillnessjs.lewisham.sch.uk Website: www.stillnessjs.lewisham.sch.uk

'Working together to safeguard children'

Deputy Headteacher: Miss Kirsty Walker

Headteacher: Mrs Mitzi Nichol

6 June 2018

Dear Parents and Carers

## Library Books

The library is open every lunch time from 12pm to 1.30pm and on Tuesday after school from 3.20pm to 4pm for children to read or change their books. Children are permitted a maximum of 2 books and we do ask children to return books within 2 weeks to give other children the chance to read and enjoy them.

However, we have a large amount of books that have been scanned out and not returned. These books are very precious and have been purchased by the whole school community for all the children to enjoy.

Can you please ask your child/ren to check at home and return any outstanding books by return. Stillness Library books have a Stillness Junior School label in the front, with a small barcode label. Most of the fiction books have a label with the author surname on the spine. Your child/ren's class teacher has been provided with an up-to-date list of the books missing if you need any assistance.

Thank you for your support on the above.

Yours sincerely

Mrs M Nichol Headteacher



















